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Town of Danville 

Board of Selectmen 
January 23, 2020 

7:00 PM 
Meeting / Public Hearing held at the Community Center 

 
7:00 PM 
Meeting is Video-Recorded 
 
Selectmen Present: Scott Borucki, Chair; Shawn O’Neil, Vice Chair; Sheila Johannesen, David Knight, and David 
Cogswell 
 
Others Present: Patty Shogren, Town Administrator, Scott DeLorme, Stone River Architects; Adam Charter, Charter 
Brothers; Chief Wade Parsons, LT. Justine Merced, a large number of audience attendees 
 
Scott called the meeting to order at 7:00 and opened the meeting with a moment of silence for the troops who put 
themselves in harm’s way.  All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance 
 

I.  Public Hearing 
Shawn. made the motion, seconded by David K., to open the public hearing; motion passed.  Scott handed the 
meeting over to Stone River Architects and Adam Charters. 
 
Using the projector(s) and screen(s), Scott DeLorme shared basic information of the proposed police station and 
outlined the facility details including holding cells, evidence room, juvenile facilities, to name a few areas.  Due to 
security issues, a schematic of the interior space could not be shared.  The architects, project general manger 
Adam Charters, PD members and Selectboard answered many questions as information was shared with the 
public.  The informational session lasted until 8:00. 
 
At 8:00 Dave K. made the motion, seconded by David C., to close the public hearing; motion passed. 
 
Dave K. asked for a 10-minute recess as the crowd dispersed. 
 
At 8:10, the BOS meeting reconvened to sign some documents.  Selectmen noted some questions they would like 
addressed by bond counsel when Patty spoke with him in the morning. 
 
At 8:25 Sheila made the motion, seconded by Shawn to adjourn; motion passed. 
 
 

      Respectfully Submitted 
Patricia Shogren 


	This document is for informational purposes only.
	The original document may be obtained at the Town Hall.

